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TO:  Board of Directors 
  Mike Fletcher, Executive Director    
FROM: Nathan Hughes, Technical Manager  
SUBJECT: July 2023 Update 
 
 

• MICC Audio/Visual 
o We have chosen Logitech’s AV equipment as the solution for the MICC AV needs. All the 

Logitech products were purchased from CDW-G.  

• Facility  
o Another bidder has dropped out. We now have two companies interested in working with us 

and will continue working on getting a third bid. 

• MAJCS 
o The MAJCS technical team increased the allocated CPU cores of the virtual servers to increase 

the performance of CAD as it continues to grow. 
o The MAJCS mobile user group has begun meeting once a month again. The current MDC 

software will be receiving a new user interface soon, and the user group will help guide the 
technical team in design/layout and available features. 

 


